Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2018 11:02 AM

To: Mona Hsieh

Cc: cmichelsen@pesenv.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health (Dilan.Roe@acgov.org); Khatri,
Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: RO3238- Mixed Use Redevelopment Project, 3101 35th Avenue, Oakland

Dear Ms. Hsieh,

Thank you for submitting the Agreement and Acknowledge Statement (AAS) signature page dated March 28, 2018 to
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH). The Acknowledge Statement was prepared to document
contractors working at your site have read, and will abide by, the site management requirements outlined in the Soil
Management Plan prepared for the subject case.

As presented in the AAS, you are authorized to proceed with construction of the building foundation elements, site building
and subgrade preparation, installation of under-slab utilities, building framing to roof and installation of above-ground utilities.

ACDEH will review the design plans for the vapor mitigation system (VMS). The authorization of the VMS installation,
installation of trench dams and pouring of the building slabs will occur under separate cover.

Thank you for your cooperation. ACDEH looks forward to working with you and your consultants to advance the case
toward closure. Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-
6764 or send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.

Respectfully,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Land Water Division

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510/ 337 - 9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org




